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For this competition, we will not be enforcing the rule on attire banning 
jeans and camouflage clothing on the firing line or in the general range 
areas under ISSF Rule 6.20.3.1. There will be no punishment for this 
attire being worn.  The remaining portions of this rule concerning 
shorts length, clothing with holes, clothing with vulgar or inappropriate 
messages, etc. will be enforced at the discretion of the Match Director. 
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